
 
July 23, 2021 
 
Hello Families, friends and coworkers.   
 
The sun is shining and so are we. Visits outside, we have sun worshipers out and nice weather 
worshipers out - enjoying our new patio furniture and red umbrellas. 
 
We are adding weekly mass for our residents. BPA tenants have a separate day. We are still keeping our 
folks from co-mingling. Sister Lucy is our Eucharistic Minister who will be distributing Holy Communion 
as well during the week. 
 
The Delta Variant of Covid-19 is easily spreading in our community. While Manchester’s numbers remain 
low, they are creeping up. We must stay vigilant. Please wear a mask when visiting. Even vaccinated 
folks have had breakthrough illness. Just want us to do our best to keep everyone well.   
 
TESTING: We test our unvaccinated staff members weekly and continue to have no positive tests. We 
are using the BINAX NOW COVID-19 15 minute tests weekly and test with PCR tests monthly. Our next 
PCR testing will be in August. 
 
VISITING: Reminder, all visits need to be scheduled. Rachel does most of our scheduling. If you are 
looking for visits outside of those that she schedules, please talk with Molly or Ellen to see if we can find 
a way to make it work… we usually can. Please do not just drop by. We need to be sure we have the 
ability to screen all visitors to keep everyone safe and clean and sanitize after.   
 
You can check us out on our Facebook page too! WE are working to share our photos and fun there.   
 
Stay safe and wear a mask when in large groups or inside gathering with those you do not know.  
 
Kindly, 
 

Luanne Rogers, LNHA 
Administrator  
 

St. Teresa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 
519 Bridge Street 
Manchester, NH  03104 
 
603-668-2373 x 4680 
 


